
 

Office of the City Engineer 
 
 

August 24, 2020  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
 

Sandwich Street Reconstruction - Gordie Howe International Bridge project 

Dear Property Owner / Resident, 

Recognizing Sandwich Street’s role as a gateway community to Canada and in response to public 
consultation, the WDBA (Windsor Detroit Bridge Authority) is investing in improvements to Sandwich 
Street as part of the Gordie Howe International Bridge project. 

 
Approximately 3 km of Sandwich Street from the intersection of Sandwich Street and Ojibway Parkway to 
the Rosedale Avenue roundabout will see improvements to the current infrastructure, including new 
curbs, sidewalks, trails, new pavement, bike lanes and streetscaping features. 

 
Walk Wheel Windsor, the City of Windsor’s Active Transportation Master Plan, identifies Sandwich Street 
from Rosedale Ave. to Chappell Ave as a “connector” in the cycling network. 

 
Sandwich St from Brock St to Chappell St currently has parking on both sides. In order to accommodate 
bike lanes within the existing pavement width, parking will need to be eliminated on one side of Sandwich 
St in these blocks. 

 
An online Public Information Centre (PIC) by the City of Windsor is being held to provide information and 
receive feedback from the public and stakeholders. Information on the project including Comment Form 
and online PIC link is available at the City of Windsor’s website http://www.windsoreas.ca/ under 
“Schedule A+ Projects” 

 
The online Public Information Centre is scheduled for: 
Date: September 3rd, 2020 
Time: 4:00 to 6:00 pm 

 
PIC Online Session Link (Passcode: 001640): 
https://citywindsor-ca.zoom.us/j/95709727093?pwd=NWppWS8zY0QxMTNRK3BmMS9SVVhiZz09 

 

*Residents may phone the contact below to request a printed copy of the presentation slides by mail 
 

If you have any questions and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Joe Dattilo, Project 
Administrator at (519) 255-6100 Ext.6825 or by email jdattilo@citywindsor.ca, on or before Thursday 
September 11th, 2020 prior to 4:30pm. 

 
Yours truly, 

 

 France Isabelle-Tunks, P.Eng. 
Senior Manager of Engineering/Deputy City Engineer 
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